
Subject: Re: SVN commit of Geane code
Posted by Bernhard Ketzer on Fri, 20 Jul 2007 15:57:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Andrea et al.,

thank you very much indeed for your work on the GEANE code, which is an important step
towards our efforts of a global tracking in PandaRoot. Unfortunately, due to an injury,
Sebastian will not be here for the next 2 weeks to test genfit with the GEANE track
representation. So please give us some more time. Of course, anybody else who wants to
have a look is welcome to do so...

Best regards

Bernhard
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